
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 10/7/2016 11:29:34 AM
Subject: SCDOT advisory

Transit Agencies Will End Evacuation Services
 
 

               As Hurricane Matthew approaches the state, the South Carolina Department of Transportation 
(SCDOT) announces that all transit agencies along the South Carolina coast will be discontinuing emergency 
and evacuation operations starting at approximately noon today Friday, October 7. 
 

mailto:Kudelka,%20Robert%20P%20%3CKudelkaRP@scdot.org%3E
mailto:PooreJP@scdot.org
mailto:ShealySE@scdot.org
mailto:CorleyKL@scdot.org

